Terrence Dolan

From:

Samuel Ingram <SDIngram@meridianlandservices.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 12:36 PM

To:

Terrence Dolan

Cc: Subject: Darlene Bouffard RE: 30 Mill Street

This email originated outside of our organization. **DO NOT CLICK** links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Please report all suspicious emails to the IT Department or use your phish alert button.

Hi Terrey. I may have just done it over the phone.

We would like to request a continuance of the 30 Mill Street Design Review application to the April 16th Planning Board Meeting.

Thank you.

Sam Ingram, LLS

Principal / Survey Department Manager

Meridian Land Services, Inc.

PO Box 118, Milford, NH 03055-0118
31 Old Nashua Road, Amherst, NH 03031
P (603) 673-1441 F (603) 673-1584
SDlngram@meridianlandservices.com
www.MeridianLandServices.com

Land Use & Development Consultants, Serving New Hampshire and Massachusetts

Civil Engineering - Land Surveying - Permitting - Wetland & Soil Mapping - Septic Design - Environmental Services